
 September 11, 2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Ian Hamilton, Joy MacKenzie, Anthony 
Montello, Jesse Steinberger, Water Commissioner Garry Robinson, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, 
Wesley Clark, Carol Kuhr, Sarah Huggins,  Scott Baldwin and, Charles Edwards.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and unanimously 
carried, the Board accepted the minutes of the August 7, 2023 Board meeting as written.

Charles Edwards and Sarah Huggins addressed the Board asking for a $400.00 a year donation to
help support the local American Legion. No action was taken at this time and it will be addressed
at the budget hearing in 2024.

The Clerk informed the Board that the exit conference with the New York State Comptrollers 
would be sometime in January or February of 2024.

Water Commissioner Robinson informed the Board that Tom Kubricky Company, Inc. had the 
lowest bid on the valve project. On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee 
Hamilton, and, carried by a unanimous vote the Board awarded the bid to Kubricky. 
Commissioner Robinson also stated that the water usage was averaging 20,000 gallons per day. 

The Board did not act on the 4% increase for the insurance on the replacement policy on the 
property that the Village owns until we are given exact numbers.

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and unanimously 
carried, the Clerk was allowed to pay the warrants for September, 2023.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and unanimously 
carried, the meeting adjourned at 6:37 P.M.

Argyle Village Clerk

Joyann Stimpson

 


